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Next Week’s Diary Dates 
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R I T E R S 

M S A T E R Y 
Year N— Leo Waters Year 3 — — Sukhraj Kooner 

Year R—  Pheobe Bartram Year 4 — Ellie May Wilson 

Year  1—  Mason Wilson Year 5– Sophie Smith 

Year 2—Ryan Mpambe Year 6—   end of term work 

M A T H S 

Year N— Madison Hough Year 3 — Daisy Edge 

Year R—  Khmarll Gordon - 
Ahmed 

Year 4 — Kate Tunnicliffe 

Year  1—  Sophia Negru Year 5– Maya Ford Pritchard 

Year 2— Jordan Wrench Year 6—   end of term work 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 

85% 90% 94% 92% 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

100% 88% 90% 93% 

Attendance 

Best Class: Year 3 100% again!  

Monday 25th June   Year 5 SMHS Tennis session 

Tuesday 26th June  Sports Day Year 1-6 9:30am 

Tuesday 26th June  Year 3 swimming 

Tuesday 26th June  Year 5 Forest school 

Wednesday 27th June Year 6 Forest school 

Thursday 28th June  Year 6 Go Ape 

Friday 29th June  Year 5 Camp out 

Friday 29th June                      Praise Assembly 

Sports Day 

On Tuesday, weather permitting, our school sports day will 

take place.  All children will take part in a range of fun 

sporting activities in their teams before the track events take 

place for years one to six.  Parents are invited to attend from 

9:30 onwards and we expect the event to finish at around 

11:30.  Refreshments will be available.  Can we please ask 

that children come to school wearing sunscreen as for most 

of the morning, children will be outside.  For Nursery and 

Reception pupils, Sports Day will take place on Monday 2nd 

July. 

Also next week, Year 5 pupils will stay in school overnight as 

we hold our annual camp out.  It will take place on Friday  

28th June. 

Out and about 

This week pupils in Year 5 and 6 have been out and about in the 

local area.  For some Year 6 pupils it was their first chance to ex-

perience life at High school, as pupils, who will be attending KEVI 

next year, had a taster day on Monday.  It was a chance for them 

to meet their teachers,  get to know the layout of the school and 

experience some lessons.  The children behaved impeccably and 

enjoyed the experience.  The rest of Year 6 have their visits over 

the next few weeks. 

Meanwhile, Year 5 had the opportunity to collaborate with other 

schools at Tuesday’s visit to St Mary’s church where they took part 

in a number of workshops arranged by volunteers there.  We’d 

like to thank everyone who gave up their free time to support the 

children at the sessions. 

Also, throughout this half term, Year 5 have been enjoying weekly 

tennis sessions at Stafford Manor High School.  They have been 

using the purpose build ’Base-line Tennis Centre’ with qualified 

tennis coaching staff.  The sessions have been very interactive and 

the children have really enjoyed developing and refining the skills.  

The sessions will continue through to the end of the term.  

 

Forest School 

For those classes attending forest school this term, can we 

please request that pupils bring clothing which covers arms and 

legs, to wear when in forest school.  This is to prevent minor 

injuries such as scrapes, cuts and stings which could easily be 

avoided.  Thank you. 


